

PRACTICE TEST 2 (A1)

READING

1 Read the text and match the names in the box with the descriptions.

My family

Hi! My name's **Leon Binet** and I'm from Basel in Switzerland. I'm not from France – I'm Swiss! I have a big family. My father's name is **Gordon** and he's 50. My mother is 45. Her name's **Anna** and she's very nice.

My mother's Scottish, but her mother and father are Italian. They're from Milan. I have three sisters. Their names are Rosie, Julia, and Valeria. **Valeria** is an Italian name. **Rosie** is 26. She's tall and her hair is black. She's married. Her husband's name is **Tom** and he's very tall. Julia and Valeria are 24, but **Julia** is tall and her hair is short, and Valeria is short and her hair is long!

We have a big, new house and an old car. It's slow and cheap, and very small! But it's OK! My mother and father are very short!

Me? Well, I'm 21, I'm not tall, and my hair is short and brown. I'm not married. My girlfriend's name is **Chloë**. She's tall and she has short, dark hair. She's French, and she's very nice, too!

Julia Valeria

Example: He's short, 21, and Swiss.

Leon

- 1 She's tall and French and she has short hair. _____
- 2 She's short and Scottish, . _____
- 3 She's tall, 26, and married. _____
- 4 He's short and 50. _____
- 5 She isn't tall and she isn't married. _____
- 6 He's tall and he's married. _____
- 7 She's 24 and tall. _____

2 Read the text again and complete the answers to the questions.

Example: **A** What is Leon's last name?

B It's Binet.

- 1 **A** Where is Leon from?
B He's from _____.
- 2 **A** What is Leon's father's name?
B It's _____.
- 3 **A** How old is Leon's mother?
B She's _____.
- 4 **A** Where is Anna's mother from?
B She's from _____.
- 5 **A** What are Julia's sisters' names?
B Their names are _____.

GRAMMAR

1 Underline the correct word(s) in each sentence.

Example: Are / **Is** / **Do** you John Jackson?

- 1 When **he is** / **is he** / **he's** at work?
- 2 **A** Are they on holiday?

B No, they not / they aren't / are not.

- 3 **A** What is your son's name?
B He / His / Her names is Mark.
- 4 Where are the **childrens' / children's / children** toys?
- 5 It's **an expensive watch / watch expensive / expensive watch**.
- 6 **Do / Is / Does** she pay the piano ?
- 7 What time does Jane **gets up / get up / get** ? .
- 8 Where **they work / work they / do they work**?
- 9 She **has / have / have**s coffee for breakfast,
- 10 **Is there / There is / There are** a supermarket near your house?
- 11 **This / These / those** is my brother. His name is Gian
- 12 Where **does / do / is** she live?
- 13 **What / When / Who** is your father?
- 14 I always get up **in / at / on** seven o'clock.
- 15 **This / that / these** are my children.

2 Complete with the correct form of the verbs

VOCABULARY

4 Complete the sentences with the correct word.

Example: Nice to meet you.

Hello meet excuse

- 1 Sam is from _____.
Spain Mexican Italian
- 2 Charles has three _____.
brother sister children
- 3 The opposite of easy is _____.
fast expensive difficult
- 5 Mrs Jones has two children – a son and a _____.
daughter sister wife
- 7 I work from Monday to _____.
Friday Winter April
- 8 Tom is _____ – he works in an international airline.
a teacher a pilot a journalist
- 9 I always buy _____ for souvenirs.
keyrings tall hospitals
- 10 Jack doesn't _____ TV at night.
watch live make
- 11 In Argentina, _____ starts in September.
Autumn Spring weekend

5 Complete the description with the correct verbs.

At the weekend, I don't ¹ _____ up early. At about 10 I ² _____ breakfast. I usually ³ _____ and I ⁴ _____ toasts with honey. After lunch, I ⁵ _____ to my office. Then at 7:30 I ⁶ _____ work and I ⁷ _____ home. In the evening, I ⁸ _____ the news or I ⁹ _____ my emails, finally I ¹⁰ _____ to bed.